From: Cheryl Lim [mailto: | lllll@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, 20 September, 2019 9:57 AM

To: Pinnacle Travel's Golfer Dept.
Subject: Re: 4D 3N 4R Bogor Golf_Cheryl Lim x 4 Golfers_16-19Sep'19_BF25384

Dear Cass,

| like to say thank you for all the arrangement for our trip to Bogor which went smoothly and
we had an great time.

Also thank to our tour guide, Mr Kurnia and the driver. They are very excellent.

Best regards
Cheryl



